WCMN-LD actually commenced ATSC 3.0 operation on January 5, 2022 when it
commenced program tests on Channel 14, but the LMS won’t permit any date earlier
than today to be specified. It also wasn't possible for WCMN-LD to file this license
modification until the Channel 14 digital license was granted on September 21, 2022.
WCMN-LD has provided the required notice to viewers as specified in the amendment
to the Channel 14 digital license application.






